


CONSULTATION FEEDBACK FORM
The design proposals for the new patient and family accommodation development on land adjacent to Cots for Tots House BS2 8EJ are available to view online at: www.grandappeal.org.uk/latest-news/new-ground-breaking-facility-bristol-childrens-hospital
Alternatively, these proposals can be viewed in The Grand Appeal’s HQ, at 30-32 Upper Maudlin St, Bristol BS2 8DJ by appointment. Please email hello@grandappeal.org.uk or telephone 0117 9273888 to arrange an appointment to visit in usual office hours. 
If you wish to submit a comment on the proposals, please complete the template below or email The Grand Appeal at hello@grandappeal.org.uk.Please note that personal details are not required, and feedback can be left anonymously.  However, if you 
have a specific question and you wish to receive a specific response; we will need your contact details.  
Name: 
Email:
Postal address:
Please state your interest in the project:  e.g. local resident, local business, interested party etc.
Please insert your comments below on the proposal.

The consultation is open from 24th May 2024 until 7th June 2024. 

Please return your comments by midnight on 7th June 2024. You can return your feedback as follows:

1. By email to hello@grandappeal.org.uk 
2. By post to The Grand Appeal, 30-32 Upper Maudlin St, Bristol BS2 8DJ
3. In person at the address above (open Monday to Friday 9am to 5pm)

All correspondence will be treated as confidential, and all feedback is considered as a valuable contribution towards assisting us with this project.  Thank you.
